
From: Hunt, Marshall
To: "Farahmand, Farhad"
Subject: RE: Version 2 of mbh9 furnace letter
Date: Wednesday, July 08, 2015 6:30:07 AM

Good edits
I am a bit confused…. You left blank tables in … good … when will they be filled
Keep up the good work
 
Marshall B. Hunt
Professional Mechanical Engineer
Codes & Standards
Pacific Gas & Electric Company
415-260-7624
mbh9@pge.com
 

From: Farahmand, Farhad [mailto:FFarahmand@trcsolutions.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 7:08 PM
To: Hunt, Marshall
Subject: RE: Version 2 of mbh9 furnace letter
 
Marshall, please see the attached.
 

-        I made some formatting changes and made only the recommendations enumerated, while
the rest of the heading sections are not. I hope this clarifies the structure of the document.

-        I attached the spreadsheet with the updated data labels. I know you said you liked labels, but
I suppose my quest for decluttering pushed that consideration out of my mind.

-        I just completed the Orphaned DHW simulations. The LCC tool takes twice as long to run (5
hrs) and results in all of the results cells being #REF. It is a bit discouraging, and I recommend
that we simply provide our recommendations as is and do not provide any simulation results
attempting to include the orphaned DHW changes. The attachment reflects this. Perhaps we
should also move #2 below the LCC results?

 
Please let me know your thoughts.
 
Thanks,
 
Farhad
(916) 844-1033
 

From: Hunt, Marshall [mailto:MBH9@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 4:30 PM
To: Farahmand, Farhad
Cc: Anderson, Mary; Bijit Kundu (BKundu@energy-solution.com)
Subject: Version 2 of mbh9 furnace letter
 

mailto:/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MBH9
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Please review/edit.
I will send it to Bijit and Mary tomorrow after it has the updated tables. I copied them so they know
what is going on.
 
Marshall B. Hunt
Professional Mechanical Engineer
Codes & Standards
Pacific Gas & Electric Company
415-260-7624
mbh9@pge.com
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